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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of Hengxin Technology Ltd. (the ‘‘Company’’) is pleased

to announce that the principle place of business of the Company in Hong Kong has been

changed to 18th floor, United Centre, 95 Queensway, Hong Kong on 17 March 2015.

On behalf of the Board

Hengxin Technology Ltd.

Cui Genxiang
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